
ANSWERING REVIEWERS 

 
October 20, 2014 
 
Dear Editor, 
 
Please find enclosed the edited manuscript in Word format (Manuscript_14080). 
 
Title: Neoadjuvant chemoradiotherapy for locally advanced rectal cancer: the debate continues" 
 
Author: Francesca De Felice, Daniela Musio, Vincenzo Tombolini 
 
Name of Journal: World Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology 
 
ESPS Manuscript NO: 14080 
 
The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 
 
According to the suggestions of the reviewer (You wrote: There is not a single randomized study that 
have shown a non statistically benefit from adding OXP to standard neoadjuvant chemoradiotherapy… 
I think that a clearer way to tell the concept is needed), we corrected in “There are not randomized 
studies that have shown a statistical benefit from adding OXP to standard neoadjuvant 
chemoradiotherapy” 
 
3 References and typesetting were corrected 
 
Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Francesca De Felice 
Department of Radiotherapy,  
Policlinico Umberto I “Sapienza” University of Rome,  
Viale Regina Elena 326,  
00161 Rome, Italy                             
Fax: +39-06-49973411                            
E-mail: fradefelice@hotmail.it 
 


